
  

 

 

 

 

From: Chairman, Veterans Committee, Town of Miami Lakes 

To: 

 

 

Subj: LETTER OF APPRECIATION REINDEER RUN 2024 

 

1. I would like to extend my sincere appreciation for your assistance in supporting the Town 

of Miami Lakes, Veterans Committee Reindeer Run. Through, your efforts, we were able to raise 

over $50,000.00 to support local Veterans and Veterans causes. Your assistance prior to and 

during the race day was critical to our achieving a new fundraising record. The monies raised 

will be used to fund the Veterans Monument at Veterans Park, for Veterans Families Scholarship 

Program, and to fund our local American Legion Post (Post 144). Your efforts are greatly 

appreciated, I commend you for your patriotism and your volunteerism to the town in honoring 

our Veterans.  

 

 

 

 

                             

 

                                                      WILLIAM G. PEREZ 

                           Colonel, U.S. MARINE CORPS (ret.) 

                              Chair, Veterans Committee, Town of Miami Lakes 


